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For Immediate Release: August 28, 2018 

Grand Ronde Tribe Selling Wood Village Property 
31 Acre Site Primed for Significant Economic Development Opportunities to City of Wood Village 

Grand Ronde, Ore.- The Confederated Tribes of Grand Ronde is selling the 31-acre 
Multnomah Kennel Club property in Wood Village. The property was purchased in 2015 
as part of the Grand Ronde Tribe’s economic development portfolio. Since its purchase, 
the Tribe has put forth substantial efforts which make the site ready for immediate 
development.  

“The opportunities for this site are truly remarkable,” stated Chris Mercier, Vice Chair 
for the Confederated Tribes of Grand Ronde. “However, they are not the best fit for 
the Grand Ronde Tribe at this time. We’re excited to work with the City of Wood Village 
to find a new buyer that will make this vision a reality.”  

The Grand Ronde Tribe has cleared the site of the old grandstands and the other 
accessory structures and worked with the City of Wood Village update the site’s master 
plan. The sale of the property will not change the amenities envisioned in the master 
plan only who will develop the site.  

“A lot of work has gone in to developing a master plan that promises a bright and 
vibrant future for the Town Center and community overall,” stated Wood Village Mayor 
Timothy Clark. “We appreciate the relationship that we have developed with the Grand 
Ronde Tribe over the past three years and look forward to continuing that partnership 
through cultural celebration and recognition of the Tribes history in the area.” 

The property was home to the Multnomah Greyhound Park from 1957 through 2004. It 
remained empty for 12 years before the Grand Ronde Tribe purchased the property in 
December 2015.  

The Grand Ronde Tribe is managing the property’s listing internally.  
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